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Heijmans sells 98 apartments in Energiekwartier The Hague 
 

As part of the Energiekwartier area redevelopment in The Hague, Heijmans has sold 98 apartments 

to residential investor Vesteda. Construction is set to start in Q2 2021 and delivery is planned for 

Q1 2023. 

 

About the Energiekwartier 

In addition to 98 apartments and seven parking spaces, the De Regent II project in The Hague 

consists of 15 family homes with attached parking spaces. The sales process for these homes has 

already started. The Energiekwartier area development project is a cooperation between housing 

corporation Staedion, the municipality of The Hague and Heijmans. The turnkey acquisition of the 

apartments was signed by all parties on 18 December. 


